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Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief -
Transportation Branch -
Division of Fuel Cycle and o
Material Safety o
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555
Dear Mr. MacDonald:
Enclosed is the Certificate of Compliance for the fourth revision
to USA/5467/AF (DOE-OR) and the supporting technical information.
This packaging is being used for DOE contractors only. There is
no priority for your review.
Sincerely,
Qf-n :4(2( 7 . fm
D. M. Ross, Chief
Occupational Safety Sranch
Operational and Envirormental
Safety Division
ce:
R. R. Rawl, DOT - w/certificate only
Enclosures:
1. Certificate (8 cy.)
2. Supplement to SARP
Report DPSP-79-71-6 (8 cy.)
3. Scott memo (8 cy.)
4, Reese memo (8 cy.)
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